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City Commission Meeting Minutes September 10, 2001

001827 Outside Agency Funding Referral (NB)

RECOMMENDATION The City Commission refer to the Personnel and
Organizational Committee the issue of outside agency funding
and looking at the process for all outside agency funding next
year.

A motion was made by Méyor-Commissioner Pro Tem Hanrahan, seconded by
Commissioner Chestnut, that this matter be Referred to the Personnel and
Organizational Structure Committee, due back on March 10, 2002. The motion

carried by the following vote:

Votes: Aye: Chuck Chestnut, Warren Nielsen, Pegeen Hanrahan, John R. Barrow and Tom Bussing

Kurt M. Lannon, Clerk of the Commission
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